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Stability Voucher Program

The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) has awarded a limited number of
Stability Vouchers (SV) to the New York City Housing Authority (NYCHA).

SVs are limited to:
1) Individuals and families currently experiencing homelessness;
2) Individuals and families at risk of homelessness;

3) Individuals and families fleeing or attempting to flee domestic violence, dating violence,
stalking, sexual assault; and

4) Veterans and families that include a veteran family member that meet one of the criteria in
1-3, above.

Families and individuals who may be eligible for SV assistance cannot apply directly to NYCHA for
SV assistance. Instead, potentially eligible families and individuals must complete an initial
screening and be referred by the New York City Continuum of Care (NYC CoC) or one of their
contracted service providers. All clients referred to NYCHA must complete an online SV application
for further screening and for SV program eligibility.

If you believe you may be eligible, or for additional information, please reach out to NYC CoC for
more information: https://www.nyc.gov/site/nycccoc/index.page.
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